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Health in the Park event 
 
On Saturday 29 July 2023, The Hounslow Borough Based Partnership (BBP) in collaboration with 
Hounslow Council, health, voluntary and community partners are hosting a fun and interactive 
health and wellbeing event for all at Redlees Park, Isleworth, from 11am – 3pm. 
FREE family activities include outdoor yoga, football, food workshops, painting, tennis, competitions, 
outdoor games, giant inflatable football, Tai Chi, meditation, treasure hunts, singing from the brain, 
and much more. 

All activities are FREE and have been designed by health and community partners to offer some-
thing fun for all ages. 

Full details at - https://healthyhounslow.co.uk/HealthInThePark/  

National Numeracy’s Family Maths 
Toolkit activities 

 

Free Family Maths Toolkit resources available 
for primary schools 

National Numeracy’s Family Maths Toolkit activi-
ties are available free of charge to support 
schools and families in developing maths confi-
dence amongst children. 
The activity packs are available for all year 
groups from Reception to Year 6. The set in-
cludes short, fun activities for children and fami-
lies to do together, exploring maths in creative 
ways and real-life contexts. The activities support 
the maths curriculum and are a great way to en-
gage parents in their children’s maths learning, as 
they’re designed for children to complete at home 
with their families. 

Alongside the primary school year group packs, 
the full set also includes activities for EYFS to 
KS4 around building positive mindsets – and 
some top tips for parents and carers too. 

To download the full set of resources and use 
them with your classes, sign up on National Nu-
meracy’s website: https://
www.nationalnumeracy.org.uk/free-family-maths-
toolkit 

School Reminders 

A few reminders regarding school start and end 

times and school uniform for children ready for 

next year. 

School Dates and Times 

 School starts at 9.00am—it is really im-

portant to get your child here promptly for the 

start of the day so that they do not miss any 

lesson time 

 School term dates are available on the next 

page of the newsletter 

Parking 

 Parents are not allowed to park on the 

school site—spaces in the car park are re-

served for taxis and minibuses 

School Uniform 

 School uniform consists of a green school 

polo shirt and green school sweatshirt or car-

digan (available from the school) 

 Black or dark grey trousers or shorts 

 Black shoes or trainers 
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4
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Dear Parents, 
 
We all want to keep our children safe and protected from serious illness. This is why we are asking 
you to support a focus on encouraging parents in North West London to ensure that their child is up 
to date on their routine immunisation course. The summer holidays are a good opportunity to catch 
up on any outstanding vaccinations before children return to school and start mixing again. 
  
Vaccination rates have been falling in London, which was further exacerbated during the pandemic. 
We need to maintain a high level of vaccine uptake across the population to reduce the risk of out-
breaks and the potentially serious impacts on children’s health. 
  
Since February we have seen an increase in the number of cases of measles across North West 
London which may develop into life-threatening illnesses such as meningitis and pneumonia. 
  
Booking a vaccine over the summer 
 
Any children in London who are not up to date with their routine vaccinations can book one over the 
summer holidays. 
 
Where do I get my child’s vaccine? 

 
Your child can get their routine vaccinations at their GP surgery. 

 

The NHS has also been contacting the parents of children who are not fully vaccinated to book an 
appointment at their GP practice or to access them at specialist community clinics in your local area.  
These will continue over the summer. 

For more information on childhood diseases e.g. measles: Health A to Z - NHS (www.nhs.uk) 
NHS vaccination schedule: NHS vaccinations and when to have them - NHS (www.nhs.uk) 
Why vaccines are safe and effective Why vaccination is safe and important - NHS (www.nhs.uk) 

If you have any queries or require further information please contact nhsnwl.immunisations@nhs.net 
Thank you for your support. 
  
Yours faithfully, 
  
 
NHS North West London Immunisations Team 
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